
VHC Health Opens Primary Care Offices In
Kingstowne, West Springfield
VHC Health Physicians opened two new primary care offices this week, one in West
Springfield and another in Kingstowne.
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VHC Health Physicians' new Kingstowne office is located at 5971 Kingstowne Village Parkway,
Suite 300 in Kingstowne. VHC Health held the grand opening for the office this week. (Courtesy
of VHC Health Physicians)

KINGSTOWNE/SPRINGFIELD, VA—VHC Health Physicians opened two new
primary care offices in Fairfax County this week, one in West Springfield and
another in Kingstowne.

The newWest Springfield primary care office is located at 5803 Rolling Road,
Suite 110 in Springfield. Its office hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through
Friday. Services include primary care for patients 18 years and older,
preventative care, same-day urgent appointments, telehealth visits and lab
testing.
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Patients can call the West Springfield office at 703-717-7375 to schedule an
appointment.

VHC Health Physicians' new Kingstowne office is located at 5971 Kingstowne
Village Parkway, Suite 300. The Kingstowne office's hours are the same as the
West Springfield primary care facility.

The phone number for VHC Health’s new Kingstowne office is 703-717-7378.

“The future of healthcare is outpatient, neighborhood care and VHC Health is
leading the way in Northern Virginia— bringing quality and affordable care to
patients in the communities where they live and work,” VHC Health said in
announcing the opening of the two new offices.

VHC Health Physicians' new West Springfield primary care office is located at 5803 Rolling
Road, Suite 110 in Springfield. Its office hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.
(Courtesy of Virginia Health Physicians)

VHC Health Physicians is a multi-specialty group with primary care physicians
and specialists located across Northern Virginia.

The new primary care offices in West Springfield and Kingstowne, along with
VHC Health Physicians' other offices across Northern Virginia, are now
accepting new patients.

In 2022, Virginia Hospital Center in Arlington rebranded itself as VHC Health.
As part of the rebranding, its VHC Health Physicians group started opening
offices in the region.
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